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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Vicky McDonald in Sacramento

News

6.27.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Vicky McDonald has joined the firm as an associate in the

Sacramento office.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Vicky served as a Legal Content Specialist at Continuing Education of

the Bar ("CEB"), where she conducted legal research for CEB’s Employment Law, Business Law,

Criminal Law, and Civil Litigation publications. At Fisher Phillips, she will represent employers in

workplace law disputes and provide companies with counseling and advice on all aspects of their

employment relationships.

Vicky earned her law degree from the University of California, Berkeley, School of Law, where she

served as Associate Editor for the Berkeley La Raza Law Journal. Before law school, she graduated

with a B.A., cum laude, from the University of California, Santa Cruz.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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